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Every year we teach our students that they can make a difference in the world by doing small things every 

day. The children of today are the ones who will make a real difference in how the Earth continues to evolve 

in the future. 

This year, we celebrated the 50th anniversary of Earth Day on Wednesday, April 22, 2020. The connection that 

we have with nature, plants, and the land is integral to our health and all that we are. Earth Day reminds us to 

take care of our planet—whether it’s cleaning up litter, planting more trees, recycling and repurposing, or 

going on a walk in a green space amidst the wildflowers. 

With social distancing in place for all of us this April, Earth Day has gone digital. Virtual events, like 

environmental discussions and digital message took place on Earth Day. This year at ISWK  the team of 

Department of EVS united with the Vice Principals to deliver the message on CLIMATE ACTION to their 

students. Be it dressing in green or emphasizing the need to take care of our planet was discussed during the 

online session. Ms. Ambika’s team were at their best to put across message to the young scholars of the 

primary wing. Our enthusiasm did not stop here, Our Principals, Supervisor and EVS teachers of classes 

III – V actively took part in spreading awareness about ‘Go Green’ via the digital message. 


